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Effective Jan. 24, 2025, EVV Proprietary System Operators (PSOs) who have passed 
operational readiness reviews for visit maintenance testing to import legacy visits into their 
proprietary system, may resume visit maintenance, including submitting Visit Maintenance 
Unlock Requests (VMURs), for dates of service prior to their go-live date with their current 
EVV system. 

Please contact your proprietary system vendor if they have not advised you that they 
passed their operational readiness review for visit maintenance testing to import legacy 
visits. 

Note 

All required visit maintenance, for dates of service on or after the go-live date, can be 
performed in your EVV proprietary system. VMURs for dates of service on or after the go-
live date can be sent to your payer. 

Email TMHP for assistance with the TMHP EVV Portal. EVV@TMHP.com 

Email HHSC EVV Operations for questions. EVV@hhs.texas.gov 
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